
SOMEDAY WORKSHOPS 2017
Free Sustainability Film-making Workshops

Registrations are open for the seventh annual series of The Outlook for 
Someday sustainability film-making workshops.

The free one-day and two-day workshops are taking place throughout 
New Zealand from June to August 2017.

They are open to young people from school years 7 to 13 (age 11 to 
18), as well as teachers and youth workers who want to engage with 
The Outlook for Someday as a vehicle for sustainability film-making. 

All participants will make short films and screen them at the end of 
the workshop.

Each participant will also come away with a story idea in development 
– one that is meaningful to them and which they could then turn into a 
film as an entry to The Outlook for Someday film challenge.

Spaces are limited to 25 participants per workshop.

Young people, teachers and youth workers are invited to register for a 
workshop in their area by using the online form at:

www.theoutlookforsomeday.net/workshops

http://www.theoutlookforsomeday.net/workshops

